Perryfields Infant School
Book[People

The Book People book fair will be
arriving in school on
Thursday 5th October until
Wednesday 11th October.

The book fair will be open each afternoon

afterschool in the school hall and all parents,

carers and children are welcome.
Please come and have a look around.

There are many discounted books to purchase
and all proceeds go towards new books for the
school.

Hope to see you there!




